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BRUCE FITE. GENERAL MANAGER 

May 18, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

As manager of Y T C S Radio, I should like to extend my 
thanks to you on behalf of UNITED BROADCASTING COMPANY 
for the interest you have displayed in acknowledging your 
reception of our broadcast signal on 16 May 1960. 

Please consider this letter as verification of the in- 
formation you submitted in your report to us. 

Hoping to hear from you again in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

UNITED BROADCASTING COMPANY 

Bru e Fite, Manager 
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